
 

 

Minutes of the LLWL Forum Meeting 
--- October 24th, 2024, on Zoom 

 
Attending: Karen Bates, Lisa Norman, Susan Pleasance, Rev. Cathy Gradante 
Regrets: Paul Kneebone, Tanna Edwards, Nancy Payne 
 
Rev. Cathy welcomed everyone and offered land acknowledgement and prayer. 
 
It was moved by Lisa, 2nd by Susan that the minutes of the June meeting be 
approved.  Carried. 
 
LLWL Network will be meeting next week. 
 
New Business: 
 

1. Fall Learning Event – moved to November 23, 2024, at Bridgenorth United 
Church.  Invitations were sent out October 22nd through Evite.  Catering will 
be provided by Bridgenorth United.  The theme will be Advent/Christmas. 

2. Interview – Nancy and Cathy had a good conversation with Barbara Warden 
and are pleased to recommend Barbara be licensed by ECORC. 
It was moved by Lisa, 2nd by Susan, that we send a recommendation to 
Covenant Support that Barbara Warden be licensed as a Lay Worship Leader. 
Carried. 
(Paul will send a notification of the recommendation to Covenant Support.) 

3. The updated list of LLWLs was submitted to Darren Liepold by Paul this week 
in preparation for the ECORC Fall Meeting on November 16th. 

4. Cathy will send the liturgy for covenanting with a new LLWL to Darren for the 
ECORC Fall Meeting. 

5. The 2025 remuneration schedule has been released by the General Council 
Office and the new pulpit supply rate will be $254.00 effective January 1st. 
(Paul to send an email to all LLWLs to let them know – and also inform Karen 
at ECORC so that the webpage can be updated and congregations informed 
of the new rate.) 
 

Next Meeting: TBD at 7pm on Zoom. 


